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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a residential burglary 
that occurred between the hours of 10:00 A.M. and 12:30 P.M on January 21

st
.  

The burglary occurred at 2624 Northeast 26 Place in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 

Preliminary investigation has revealed that unknown suspects gained entry into 
the residence via the rear French doors.  At some point during the burglary, the 
homeowner’s pet, a Dachshund dog, was fatally injured.  
 

This is an active and on-going investigation. 
 

Detectives canvassed the neighborhood and are pursuing all leads. 
 

Anyone who may have information regarding this incident is strongly encouraged 
to contact Detective Michael Benson at 954-828-6561. 
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